COMMUNICATION - C1

ITEM 4

Committee of the Whole (Public Hearing)
June 23, 2020

From: Serenella Del Peschio_

Sent: Wednesday, June 10, 2020 6:37 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] Zoning By-Law Amendment File Z.20.006

Hello,
| truly hope that | am not doing this for nothing and that our voices will be heard.

We oppose to this zoning by-law amendment because we have had so much construction in this
area especially with the other townhouses on this corner!

We have had so much traffic problems because of this construction.

The contractor (applicants) want to put 3 more properties to make even more money and squeeze
people and homes like sardines.

They don't care about this area or project, they don't have to live here.

We will have even more problems with traffic once all the families move in!!!

There is no quality of living with this kind of design and the front door is literally on the road!!
Because of the doors and driveways are right on the road, there will be more accidents too!!!!

Thank you for presenting our concerns at the public hearing.

| am writing this on behalf of the residents just across the street. It has been hectic because of all
the problems these properties have brought to our area.

Thank you

Serenella Del Peschio



